



Executive Headteacher: Miss M Davies, MA (Cantab), MA (International Business), DESS, NPQH, PQSI Head of School (Acting): Mr A Johnson, BA, MSc

81 Crescent Road, Reading, Berkshire, RG1 5SL

0118 9668065 Fax: 0118 926 6111 Email: MERoffice@maidenerleghschool.co.uk Web: www.maidenerleghschoolreading.co.uk

Twitter: twitter.com/MESReading

3 March 2017

Dear Parent/Guardian

Year 8 Annual School Survey

It is very important to us that we take into account the views of parents and students as we seek to improve our school and that we capture your views regularly.

To that end, we will conduct an annual school survey in the Spring Term of each year. The more responses that we get, the more helpful they are in terms of guiding our improvement work. I would very much appreciate it, therefore, if you could spare some time to answer the questions in the survey. Below is a link for the parent survey:

Year 8 Parents Survey 2017

Students will be completing the survey during school time. If they miss this opportunity for any reason, their survey can be found here:

Year 8 Students Survey 2017

If you have any problems with these links or would like a hard copy of the survey, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

I would like to thank you in advance for your family's support with the survey. The student survey will close on Friday 10 March 2017 and the parent survey will close on Friday 24 March 2017.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Escott-New

Assistant Headteacher